
THE CALCUTTA SWIMMING CLUB 

NOTICE 

BAR 

 

  Bars will remain closed on Monday, 26 January 2015, 

Republic Day as per Excise Instruction.  

  Soft drinks however will be available from Bar III during 

normal working hours. 

 

Date 21 Jan 2015       Col A K Singh (Retd) 

     Secretary  


